


 
 

My name is Connie Brehm Store Manager at Echovision in Monticello.  We are one of the few agencies 

that have been chosen to offer this program. 

The Affordable Connectivity Program is a Federal Communications Commission program that helps 

connect families and households struggling to afford internet service.  This new benefit  provides a 

discount of up to $30 per month toward broadband service for eligible households and up to $75 per 

month for households on qualifying Tribal lands.  

Eligible households can enroll at Echovision right here in Monticello. 

The Affordable Connectivity Program is a Federal Communications Commission program that is helping 

UScellular customers in the Monticello area stay connected with affordable internet service on a 

Smartphone, Tablet, or High-Speed Internet Router by providing a discount of up to $30 per month 

toward broadband service for eligible households and up to $75 per month for households on qualifying 

Tribal lands.  

Eligible households that are current UScellular customers can learn more about the benefit, including 

eligibility and enrollment information by visiting https://www.uscellular.com/plans/affordable-

connectivity-program. If you are not a current UScellular customer and would like to learn more about 

eligibility and enrollment for the $30 discount through the Affordable Connectivity Program, please visit 

US Cellular Echovision at 201 South Main Street Monticello or call us at 319.465.3733 to schedule an 

appointment with one of our Affordable Connectivity Program Certified associates.  

If you would have any questions I can be reached at 319-465-3733 

Connie 

Echovision Monticello 
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